
 

24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The City of SeaTac has scheduled a Touch-A-Truck event for 

Saturday, September 8, 2018 at 10 AM. A quorum of the 

Council may be present. The event will be held at the Valley 

Ridge Park Parking lot located at 4644 South 188th Street, 

SeaTac, WA 98188. 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24 hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 


